Class of 2020 Event Committee

Dear Class of 2020 Students and Parents,

On July 7th, we sent out a letter and link to a survey asking that you help us determine
what type of event, if any, you would like to see be planned to complete the Graduation
Experience for the Class of 2020. We received 137 responses, with 58 of those
representing students and 779 representing parents. An August 1st Event of some kind was
the most popular...

Please rank the following Event ideas using each preference option only once. Please note that
Events 1- 3 are Student-only events due to SoCo Or...s. Event 4 may need to be Student-only as well.
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August 1st bbg with outdoor fun* at Cardinal New... Because of the remote learning that many colleges will be im...
Thanksgiving weekend Dinner & Dance* at Cardinal Newma... August 1st (6 pm) Graduation...

Unfortunately, on July 13th the State of California Public Health Officer issued new Orders
and Restrictions for Sonoma County that will remain in effect until August 2nd. Large

Social gatherings, even outside, must be avoided to keep everyone healthy.
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/CDPHGuidanceforthe

Preventionof COVID19TransmissionforGatherings.aspx

The Cardinal Newman High School Staff & Faculty, as well as the parents who have been
working on ideas for an in-person Event for August 1st are sorry to inform you all that we
will not be able to move forward with our plan to host an in-person Event, of
any kind on August 1st. This will not come as a surprise to most of you and will be a
relief for many of you. But we also know that it is a disappointment for ALL of YOU that

our County is experiencing this right now.

Therefore, we would like to ask you all to be patient and trust that we have not given up
just yet! The Class of 2020 are actually Alumni of the school. If the health of the County is
stronger in late Fall and if we are in the later stages of Phase 2 or Phase 3 by then, a Class



of 2020 Reunion Event will be held sometime during the Thanksgiving Break! The venue
for this event does not necessarily have to be at Cardinal Newman and can be held outside
or at a larger event location.

I will be contacting those people who offered to help with the planning. In the meantime
please email me or Terri Derr if you change your email address. This will be the only way
we can contact you.

To the Students: We will determine the best way to keep in touch with you. Most likely,
we will ask your parents to have you check your Cardinal Newman emails when we send
updates.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Stay Healthy, Safe but have some fun as well!
Becky Scrivanich

Class of 2020 Parent liaison

bscrivanichs@gmail.com
412-400-4082

Terri Derr
CNHS Director of Advancement
derr@cardinalnewman.org

707-546-6470 X117




